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BACKGROUND 
AUS-MEAT Limited has been working on a new website for some time and with the testing process now 
completed, the new website is fully functional and now available for industry use. 
 
Advantages of the new site: 
 

• Will be mobile and pad compatible so that it can be accessed on the move 

• Combines the currently separate AUS-MEAT site and AUS-QUAL sites so you can now access all information 
without swapping domains 

• Modernised layout and improved accessibility 
 
MEMBERSHIP LOGIN 
Your existing Login will not work on the revised site. When you login the first time simply click on the members 
area and create a new login. 
 
Please note that any bookmarks on the existing website will not work and you will need to re-bookmark them 
as required. 
 

If you have any queries on these Changes please contact AUS-MEAT Ltd Ph (07) 3361 9200, Fax (07) 3361 
9222, e-mail  ausmeat@ausmeat.com.au . 
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